Maritime Metro Transit

Transit Commission
Minutes
Wednesday, July 2, 2014
Members and Advisory Staff Present – Jim Muenzenmeyer/Transit/ Facilities Manager

 Linda Grider/ Mobility Manager, David Koenig, Janet Paszkiewitcz, Tom Keil,
 Marlo Kohlmann/Transportation Coordinator, Linda Schultz, Pat Naumann
Claudia Halonen,
Members not present –Christopher Able/Alderman Representative 
-Meeting called to order – David Koenig, Vice Chair called the meeting to order at 4:20 PM.
Approval of the minutes – Linda Schultz made a motion to approve the minutes, Janet seconded it, all approved. 
-Public Input – None 
Update on Personnel Changes-
· Summer help-Rachael Mosczyski was hired to do landscaping, cleaning shelters, some data entry, etc.
· New Driver Pat Kalil didn’t take the position of Part-time driver. She came from Assist -To -transport and just missed all her riders. Mike McGLin from Brandt Buses has accepted the job.
· Larry Coen has retired as of June 2, 2014. 
New Transit Commission Member- Pat Naumann was approved by the City Council to be the new member of the Transit Commission. She is retiring from the Social Security Office as of October 31, 2014.
Update on Transit Development Plan 2015-2020 –
The first meeting will be July 15,  2014 at city hall it is a 
Other Business-
· Bus wash will be installed by November 1, 2014 the cost of $120,00 under budget. 
· There will be no 4th of July bus. Last year there was only 35 rider for an 8 hour shift.

· We will be getting 5 new buses 
-Member Input-
· Linda Grider is applying for a grant to pay for her position as Mobility Manager.
· David Koenig would like to make a motion in the future. That Special Ed Students that are attending a High School until 21 with a valid student ID be eligible for the Summer Freedom Pass. 

-Next meeting is scheduled at 4:15 PM on Wednesday, October 8, 2014.

-Adjourned- Linda Schultz made a motion to adjourn at 4:32 PM Janet seconded it, all approved.
